
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

16th June 2025 

 

Class Photographs 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
The school photographer will be visiting us to take class photographs on Wednesday. 

 

To ensure the children look as smart as possible for their photograph, please ensure they come to 

school in full uniform (including their logo’d sweatshirt and sweat cardigan) and bring their school PE 

kit if they have PE or Forest School on Wednesday.  

 

If you do not wish your child to be photographed, please advise the school office. Otherwise 

all children will be included. 

 

We look forward to seeing the class photographs as a memento of their time at Willow. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
D Sumner 

Executive Principal  


